

THE BISHOP'S CO-ED SCHOOL, UNDRI

activity report

CEO's Address - Undri Parents

ACADEMIC YEAR: 2012-13

ACTIVITY : CEO"s Address to All parents

DATE : 13th, 20th, 27th June 2012 & 4th July2012

DAY : Wednesdays

VENUE : Stilt area of Building 3

TIME PERIOD : 10:00 am

CLASS / CLASSES INVOLVED : All Classes

ORGANIZED BY : The Bishop's Co-Ed School, Undri

PARTICIPANTS : Parents & Staff

\mathcal{A} $\mathcal{B}\mathcal{R}\mathcal{I}\mathcal{E}\mathcal{F}$ $\mathcal{R}\mathcal{E}\mathcal{P}\mathcal{O}\mathcal{R}\mathcal{T}$

The CEO's Address was attended by a large number of parents and guardians. As the hectic schedule of the CEO of The Bishop's Co-Ed School, Mr.Frank Freese, kept him from addressing the parents, Mr.H.Soggee, the Head-Master, did the honours. The meeting gave the parents an understanding of the 'dos' and 'donts' of the school. Reference was made to the State of Art education provided by this institution - the introduction of Educom Smart Class that has empowered the staff to make the teaching - learning process even more interesting. Excellent results of the first ICSE batch 2012 further reflected the high standard of the institution. The session was an interactive one. At the close of the speech, Mr.Soggee fielded the questions asked by the excited and appreciative audience.

Reported by : M. Dhamdhere